
 

 

 

 

 

December 19, 2018 

 

 

Dear Patient: 

Over the past couple of years, my personal circumstances have changed making it necessary for me to find 
another local pediatric office to assume care of our patients.  I am pleased to announce that I have reached an 
agreement with Margiotti & Kroll Pediatrics, who will begin caring for all existing patients of Lower Bucks 
Pediatrics effective Friday, February 1, 2019.  

I want to assure you that you can be confident in the high quality care delivered by Margiotti & Kroll Pediatrics. 
They are well known in the area and currently have four convenient office locations.  Both pediatric practices are 
fully committed to making this transition of care as smooth as possible.  To ease the transition, Margiotti & Kroll 
has agreed to add our office as a fifth location beginning on February 1, 2019. 

Margiotti & Kroll Pediatrics has committed to accepting all existing patients of Lower Bucks Pediatrics and they 
do participate with most major insurance carriers including state insurance for existing patients. 

So that you and your child can look forward to the same level of personal support and attention that you have 
come to expect from our practice, I am excited to share that some of our current staff and providers will also be 
joining Margiotti & Kroll Pediatrics. 

If you have any additional questions prior to January 31, 2019, please call our office at (215) 493-1750.  Thank 
you in advance for your patience during this transition.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Auren Weinberg, MD       Gerard A. Margiotti, MD 
President        President 
Lower Bucks Pediatrics      Margiotti & Kroll Pediatrics 


